THE JONES FAMILY ARE SAD

TO ANNOUNCE THE PASSING OF

Diana Margaret Jones

on Wednesday the 8th May 2024 at

1.15pm.

A funeral service will be held at
St. Mary and All Saints Church
Great Budworth
On Tuesday 4th June at 11.00am
REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED

AFTER THE SERVICE

AT GREAT BUDWORTH VILLAGE HALL
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